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After weeks and weeks of all sorts of prepa-

rations, Christmas is finally here. Mary 

waited, anxiously, for nine months. The 

world awaited His arrival for thousands and 

thousands of years, from the time of Adam 

and Eve. Now, Christmas Day is here and, 

very likely, most of us are utterly exhausted. 

In His honor, we have tended to over spend, 

over eat, and sometimes, over drink… 

(Hmm!).  

 

Now is the time to slow-down and remember 

how wonderful & holy this marvelous, ‘God-

birth-event’ actually is. Christ became one 

of us ...to show us the way home!  

 

Merry Christmas, dear friends. Thank you 

for the many cards and gifts. And may the 

love and peace of the Christ-child ever rest 

in you hearts. 

 

Sincerely & in Him—born in a manger,  

Fr. Tusky 
 

 


